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• Detailed financial accounts from September 2022 to January 2023 were presented to 
the Board of Management at the meeting. These accounts were approved and signed 
at the meeting.

• The Board of Management would like to acknowledge and thank to parents for their 
very kind voluntary donations this year. The Board has approved to spend the money 
raised to purchase 20 new Chromebooks for the school. 

• Summer Programme – The Board has approved the running of this year’s Summer 
Programme. The programme will run for four weeks in July. 

• A ‘Spinathon’ was discussed as a possible school fundraiser. The Board will discuss 
further at their next meeting in May. The suggestion will be shared with the Parent’s 
Association.

We would like to commend and thank all the school staff for their hard work and dedication 
to Bishop Harty N.S.

We encourage all parents to visit our school website, www.ballinreens.ie, and follow us on 
Twitter @Bishop HartyNS, to keep up to date on current school events!

http://www.ballinreens.ie/





